
Dear postponed students, 
 
Since you have completed the postponement registration to study at PC in 1/2020 (January 6 - March 13, 2020), 
PC would like to inform you about the PC postponement regulations and other information as detailed below: 

 

   The Postponing Regulations  
 

1. The postponement status will be held for two PC terms after a student has been accepted and has paid the 
postponement fee. 

2. Once a student has decided to postpone, the student cannot reverse the decision.  
3. The deposit will be returned to the student after course commencement at PC within two PC terms or when 

the student registers as an MUIC student within six months only. Otherwise, the deposit will not be returned. 
4. Students must check the updated information for registration at the following URL: 

http://pc.muic.mahidol.ac.th . 

5. Students who wish to retake the MUIC entrance exam may do so, but they must meet MUIC requirements to 
begin their education at MUIC. 

   Schedule of registration and payment 

 
Important: you MUST check your PC postponement status at http://pc.muic.mahidol.ac.th and click ‘Check postponing 
information’. 
 

Registration 
eligibility 

Study period* Registration and 
payment period* 

Admission date*  

First 
term 

Quarter  
2/2020 

March 30 – June 5, 2019 March 10-12, 2020 Saturday March 14, 
2020 

If you are not ready to register in Q2/2020, you do not need to do anything. The 
registration system automatically keeps your PC status for one more quarter (Q3/2020). 

Last 
term 

Quarter  
3/2020 

June 15 – August 21, 2019  June 2 – 4, 2020 Saturday June 6, 2020 

This is the last quarter for registration. If you do not register and pay fees to study in 
Q3/2020, your PC status will be cancelled. 

*PC reserves the right to change the dates slightly without prior notice. 

 
 

 Confirm your Information 

 
The receipt of the postponement fee and details of registration and payment will be sent to you by post, email, and 
sms. In order to ensure that mail is delivered, please confirm your information by click your email. If anything is 
incorrect, please send the correct information to HERE by December 18, 2019. Otherwise, we will assume that the 
information is correct, and PC will not take any responsibility if the PC registration information does not reach you. 
 

? FAQ 

1.     Can I apply for the MUIC entrance exam again in the upcoming period? 
Answer: Yes, you can re-apply and compare the results with the current PC level and select the best one. The 
MUIC application information is HERE. 
 

2.     What would happen to the postponement fee if I choose the latest MUIC entrance exam result? 
Answer: When you choose to register the latest result, the deposit of 10,000 baht will be automatically 
deducted from your tuition fee at PC or MP. In order to receive the deposit, students must begin PC within two 
terms or you will be reimbursed later when you register as a MUIC student within six months. 
 

3.     What should I do if I have any questions/concerns regarding the postponement or PC registration? 
Answer:  You should send an email to icpc@mahidol.ac.th  providing your name, status, and your questions. 
The PC office will reply your email regularly. 

 
Regards, 

PC staff 
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